




September 22, 2010		

Recommendation for Nicole Wiseman

To Whom It May Concern:
I am honored to write this letter of support for Ms. Nicole Wiseman, a current student at Pace University’s New York City Campus.  As the Dean for Students I have had the opportunity to know and work closely with Nicole.  She is a theatre arts major with a dual minor in acting and photography and is involved in just about everything we have available to students at Pace.  She has served as an Orientation Leader, Student Government IT chair at Lynn University, active in her sorority, Kappa Delta (as Gracious Living Chair, Alumnae Chair, Electronic Communications and Photography Chair), and is a cheerleader, among other things.  She also has held several on and off campus employment opportunities. In addition, she has been active in summers as a camp counselor and has particular interest in arts education. 
She is a mature, charismatic student with a great deal of integrity. She is committed to her academics and to those she serves. She is responsible, dedicated, warm and caring and has had an incredible impact on our community.  She is especially talented with people. She develops rapport quickly, is an effective communicator and educator and others naturally gravitate to her.  She is so very suited to pursue a Master’s degree and will be an asset to your community.
If I can provide additional information regarding her candidacy, do not hesitate to contact me at (212) 346-1306 or via email at: mogrady@pace.edu.  She is amazing!
Respectfully,
Marijo Russell O’Grady
Marijo Russell O’Grady, Ph.D.
Dean for Students
Pace University, NYC Campus

